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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3086, as introduced, provides that employees hired at the Southwest Oklahoma Juvenile 

Center after January 1, 2019, be considered unclassified and in term-limited appointments. Those 

employees may be transitioned into non-term-limited employment after the initial term expires. 

The measure also modifies which employees of the Office of Juvenile Affairs are exempted from 

classified service. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3086 has no fiscal implications to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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